
Somerville Nursery School 
Brentwood Street 
Wallasey 
CH44 4BB 
T: 0151 638 1567 

                                                           Newsletter – June 2023    
 

 
 
 

Sunhats and Sun cream 
 

Please apply long-lasting sun cream 
on your child before they come to 

nursery. In addition, please supply a 
sunhat, labelled clearly with your 

child’s name and class.  
 
 
 
 
 

Learning Outdoors 
 

Children are continuing to access our 
amazing outdoor provision. This half 
term F1 children will be continuing 

their Forest School programme and 
also taking part in Archery sessions 

with Mrs Saville. Children in the 
Caterpillars will continue to explore 

the Orchard area, getting involved in 
digging and planting! 

 
Photographer 

 
School Photographs will be on   

Wednesday 5
th

 July 
The photographer will only be here 

for the morning, so arrangements will 
be made for children who attend 

alternative sessions.  
More details will follow. 

 
 

 
Photo Journals 

 
In order to support your child’s 

development and well-being, staff 
focus their time on high quality 

interactions with your child, 
scaffolding and supporting their 

learning. In an effort to streamline 
our assesment procedures you will 
now receive termly photo journals, 
celebrating your child’s activities in 

school. We welcome your responses 
to these and would encourage you to 
continue sharing your child’s learning 

at home.  

Fruit/Snack Money 
 

Thank you to all parents who 
continue to pay fruit/snack money 

each week. It is becoming 
increasingly difficult to fund fresh 

fruit for children and we would 
request that parents / carers 

please contribute £1 per week. 
This will enable us to provide your 

child with fresh fruit and other snacks 
such as crackers, cheese and toast. 

Please pay at the school office or 
pass to a member staff. 

 
        
 
 

Uniform 
  

There is no set uniform for the 
nursery, however you can purchase 

cardigans / sweatshirts with the 
school logo from the office for £10.50 

or £9.50 each respectively. These 
can help avoid wear and tear on your 

child’s everyday clothes.  
Please ensure that all items of 

clothing are clearly labelled with 
your child’s name. 

 
Butterfly Class Trip to Chester 

Zoo  
 

This trip will take place on 
Wednesday 12th July and those who 

have signed up to attend will soon 
receive a letter with updates. 

 
 
 
 

Contact Details 
 

You must keep your contact and pick 
up details up to date. Please inform 
the school office of any changes. 

 
Nursery Summer Fair – 

Wednesday 14
th

 June 3.30-4.30pm 
 

Attendance 
 

If your child is absent from school for 
any reason, we ask that you contact 

the nursery school office before 
9.00 a.m. on the first day of absence 

for morning children, and before 
12.30 p.m. for afternoon children.  

 

.  
 

Please DO NOT rely on teaching 
staff to pass on messages as staff 

are busy supporting children. 
 

Transition 

 

Over the course of this half term we 
will continue to support children as 

some of them prepare to transition to 
a new room at nursery or to an F2 
class at a primary school. Should 

you have any concerns at all please 
contact us and we’ll be happy to 

chat. 

 
The parents / carers of children who 

are moving to primary schools in 
September will receive an end of 

year progress report in July. 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

 
The last day of the summer term 

for children will be 
Wednesday 19th July 

Thursday 20
th
 July – INSET day 

 
Pupils will return to school on 

Wednesday 6
th

 September  
Monday 4

th
 September – INSET 

Tuesday 5
th
 September - INSET 

*Note – pupils new to the setting will 
have individual settling in and start 

dates* 
 

 

NOW TAKING APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2023 & JANUARY 2024 


